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This Newsletter has been produced by Coffey Construction to communicate with 

businesses and residents in Inverness who are currently affected by the enabling works 
of the River Ness Flood Alleviation scheme.  The purpose of this bulletin is to give you 
the final and up to date information regarding our progress to completion in April 2013. 

 
 

Coffey Construction will complete the enabling works of the River Ness Flood Alleviation 
scheme as scheduled in April 2013.  These works started on Monday 22nd October 2012 with 
new services being diverted and installed on Bank Street, Friars Street, Friars Lane, Douglas 
Row, Glebe Street, Riverside Street, Huntly Street, Friars Place and Castle Road.  The 
enabling works required new water mains, gas mains, electricity cables and 
telecommunications to be re-located as detailed below:-  

 
 

Bank Street:- 
The enabling work on Bank Street 
commenced on 29th October 2012 

and was completed ahead of 
schedule on the 9th December 

2012.  Work included the 
diversion of gas, water, electricity 
and telecommunication services.  

 
Huntly Street:- 

Enabling work on Huntly Street 
has been carried out in 
sections to cause as little 
disruption as possible to 

businesses and residents in the 
locality.  The bulk of the work 
on this street has included the 

decommissioning and 
installation of new water and 
gas mains. Huntly Street is due 
for completion in the next two 

weeks.  
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Friars Street/Glebe Street/Riverside Street:-  
Installation of SSE cables on Friars Street which continued along Glebe Street up Riverside 
Street to connect to the power sub-station.  
 
Douglas Row:-  
Work on Douglas Row started in January 2013, with the excavation and installation of a 
new gas main.  The road was re-opened to traffic on the 29th of January 2013.  

 
 

 
 

 

Coffey Construction  

would like to take this opportunity  

to thank all the businesses and residents of 

Inverness for their patience during the Flood 

Alleviation Scheme enabling works. 
 

 
For any further ongoing queries regarding the River Ness Flood Alleviation scheme, 

please contact:- 
Sally Cooper, the Public Liaison Officer for Highland Council 
on 07557744442 or email RiverNessFAS@highland.gov.uk 
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